

DPS ref: D23/84789

Senator Louise Pratt
Chair, Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Senator Pratt,

Senate Supplementary Budget Estimates – Department of Parliamentary Services

I am writing to correct information provided to the Committee in response to Questions on Notice numbers 46 and 48 from Supplementary Budget Estimates 2022-2023 Parliamentary Departments.

I regret that some cost errors were made, largely due to inconsistent treatment of GST and framing costs.

Also, a work by Stephanie Tabram acquired in 2020 was incorrectly listed as approved by the Secretary but was approved by the Art Advisory Committee.

A corrected presentation of the responses is at Attachments A and B.

I apologise for any inconvenience caused to the Committee and Secretariat.

Yours sincerely

Dr Dianne Heriot

Parliamentary Librarian

ATTACHMENT A - Corrected answers to questions on notice 46

ATTACHMENT B - Corrected answers to questions on notice 48